
Hollywood Heritage is seeking confirmation that the Department of City Planning has 
corrected the inaccurate language in the Letter of Determination’s Project Design 
Feature C-1, and updated PDF C-1 to accurately reflect the Planning Commissioner’s 
decision for retention of the “Stage 21 Studio Globe’1, including specific language per 
height and ‘view shed’.

Hollywood Heritage was informed by Planner Ms. Luci Ibarra that this oversight should 
be corrected at the PLUM hearing; therefore we seek confirmation that the correction 
has been implemented.

Sincerely,

Richard Adkins
President, Hollywood Heritage, Inc.


